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MEMO: 29-20 
 

TO:   All Clubs 

FROM: Hannah Grierson 

DATE:  29th June 2020 

SUBJECT:  COVID-Safe Officer Nomination 
 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
As we approach our return to competition and training well underway at our clubs, we require clubs 
to submit their COVID-Safe Officer for Football Gold Coast records and ensure that their club have all 
the necessary protocols in place to comply moving forward. 
 
At minimum, clubs are expected to have one COVID-Safe Officer present at all club related activities 
(training, games etc.) 
 
We recommend that clubs work on having one COVID-Safe Officer for every 150 playing members to 
ensure that strain isn’t put on one individual at their clubs. 
 
In order for clubs to be compliant within Football Gold Coast records, we ask you to submit just one 
contact that will be directly responsible with dealing with Football Gold Coast. We do not require to 
have all COVID-Safe Officers at the club on our records, however you may provide them if you are 
wanting to do so. 
 
We ask that all clubs submit their officer by email to info@footballgc.com.au before 12pm on 
Wednesday the 1st of July. Should you require more information please don’t hesitate to contact us.  
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